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22nd June 2018

Newsletter 35                                                                                                  
Dear Parents,
“We never lose. Either we win or we learn” 
Congratulations to our latest ‘Stars of the Week’ 
ASH – Amelia for always making good choices
OAK – Edith for a fantastic World Cup acrostic poem
BEECH – Iris for being resilient in her science work
CHESTNUT – Anthony for great teamwork in class 
SYCAMORE – Rudy for giving 100 % to tricky spelling words
Staffing News
I am sure you will want to join me in offering congratulations to both Mrs Chorlton and Miss Windross who are expecting babies later this year. They will both begin teaching their respective classes in September before taking their maternity leave later in the year. Please be assured that plans are already being made to secure high quality cover for both Chestnut and Sycamore classes. 
Dr Maryhan
On Monday we were delighted to welcome Dr Maryhan Baker into school to run wellbeing workshops with all children throughout the school. We appreciated her expertise; thanks to Miss Kingston for organising the workshop.

Sports Day

What a super event! We are very lucky to have Mr Chapman organise the event for the pupils. Weather conditions were great; children competed well and in good spirit. Well done to Gazelle!
Beech Class Assembly

Congratulations to Beech Class for their class assembly yesterday. The pupils performed really well with smiles and confidence and bought the house down with ‘skeleton dance!’ Well done Miss Clowes.

New Parent Meeting
On Wednesday we met the parents of our new Ash Class pupils for September. Hopefully they found it informative as we covered subjects from early reading help, uniforms and school dinners.

Transition
Transition meeting are being carried out at both ends of the school hosting secondary school staff and visiting local nurseries. 

Coding Club
Coder of the week 18/6 – Phoebe

There will be no coding club next week (June 28th) due to Parents Evening

GHASA Fete

Thank you for your donations for the bottle tombola and crockery crash stall. Further donations are very welcome. 

School Uniform
We have decided to provide an online ordering service for school uniform in line with other local schools. The supplier remains the same and uniform can be ordered via our school supplier. The school has a limited supply of stock at present which you can purchase from the office. (We will not be replenishing this stock). https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/GomeldonPrimarySP46JZ
Parents Evening

Parents evening will be on Thursday 28th June from 3:30pm for a chance to see your child’s work in their present class followed by a repeated presentation about life in your child’s class for next year (4:15 and repeated at 4:45 pm). 

Dates Ahead
Monday 25th – Drama Club Assembly (Invite Only)

Thursday 28th – Parents Evening.         
 

Oak Class Assembly at 2.30 pm
Have a good weekend.
Paddy Macey.

